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RHEINLAND VISIT – 2023  
  

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
We are currently organising a visit to the Rhineland in Germany. We believe this will provide the students with the 
opportunity to experience a beautiful area of Germany, gain an insight into German culture and use their language skills 
in authentic situations.  
 
The visit will take place from Thursday 13th July – Sunday 16th July 2023  
The activities offered will include a trip to Rüdesheim on the Rhine, a River Rhine cruise, a visit to a local musical 
instrument museum and a trip to Phantasialand, Europe’s largest theme park. 
   
Further details will be provided at a later date and parents will be invited to attend a meeting prior to departure to discuss 
final arrangements. Priority places will be given to students who study German as their core language.   
 
The total cost of the visit is approximately £650 which will include travel by coach, all of the planned activities and three 
nights’ full-board accommodation in a hotel. There may be a small variation in the cost if pupil numbers change. 
 
As we expect only the best behaviour from All Hallows students when taking part in visits abroad, those who have not 
met the college’s high expectations for behaviour will not be allowed to attend. Should your child be referred for poor 
behaviour they will unfortunately be withdrawn from the trip and if their place cannot be filled their payment will be non 
refundable.  
 
Places for the trip are limited. We ask that parents apply for their child’s place by paying a NON-REFUNDABLE payment 
of £100 in order to reserve travel and accommodation. This must be paid via our on-line payment system ParentPay 
before Monday 16th January.  
 
The remaining payments will be payable as follows:  
Monday 6th February :      £150.00 
Monday 20th March:        £150.00 
Monday 24th April :          £150.00 
Monday 15th May:            £100.00  
  
If you would like to pay the full amount sooner, please feel free to do so via ParentPay.   
You will need to complete the online consent form You must confirm that your child has a full UK passport and Global 
Health Insurance card (GHIC) which will be valid for travel on the given dates.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me at the college or via e-mail to 
staffrjw@allhallows.org.uk  
  
  
Mrs R J Ward   
Teacher of Languages  
  
  
  
 


